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Gag Clause Prohibition Legislation — HB 4351 and HB 4352
MAHP Position - Support

General Comments:

in 2018, Congress prohibited gag clauses for employer group plans, individual market and
Medicare plans thus ensuring pharmacists had no restrictions limiting their ability to inform
consumers of less expensive alternative medications or if a medication would be less
expensive if patient paid out-of-pocket. In addition, Medicaid contracts are also prohibited
from including gag clause.

HB 4351 - Updates the Third Party Administrator Act

HB 4352 — Updates the Public Health Code



